





ARDOT: Newsletter - July 2025



Thank you to the 11 DBE companies and ARDOT personnel that attended our Virtual Town Hall Meeting in June! CEI was excited to share useful information with the attendees, including how to find opportunities and available supportive services, which led to engaging questions. **The information**

provided and received helped lay a great foundation for our upcoming DBE networking event in Arkansas on August 21, 2025!

REGISTER NOW!

ARDOT Warns of Fraudulent Texts

The Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) warns Arkansans to be cautious of fraudulent texts asking for personal information or payment information...Continue Reading





ARDOT to Host Location and Design Public Hearing for Proposed Improvements to Highway 60 in Perry County

The Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) will host a Location and Design Public Hearing in Bigelow from 4 to 7 p.m. Thursday, July 24, to discuss

the proposed design plans and environmental assessment for the proposed improvements to Highway 60, west of the Arkansas River, in Perry County...

Continue Reading



ABOUT CEI DBE SUPPORTIVE SERVICES

The goal of the DBE Supportive Services Program is to boost the presence of certified DBE contractors and consultants in ARDOT projects, increasing the dollar percentage allocated to DBEs.

CONTINUE READING

CEI DBE SUPPORTIVE SERVICES

SEND US A MESSAGE

CEI | 5016 Calle Minorga | Sarasota, FL 34242 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>